Miller, Debra

From: Motti Slodowitz <motti@campco.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 6:39 PM

To: Xu, Shirley

Subject: [External_Sender] your letter dated Sept 12

Dear Shirley,

Thanks for the email response. CampCo received the letter from you, dated September 12. In that letter, you state that the NRC will assume that CampCo does not wish to pursue the application if the NRC does not receive a response within 15 calendar days. CampCo is still pursuing the amendment and has been working diligently to gather the information you requested. But, it is going to take longer than the 15 days (which also happened to span a religious holidays). We plan to respond within 30 calendar days (by October 12) unless we hear otherwise from you.

Thank you

--

Motti Slodowitz

President CampCo